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June 15, 2015
Addendum  3 To
RFP DALNET Library Systems 2015 
dated June 3, 2015 
Questions have been raised for the University's RFP for DALNET Library Systems 2015.  A summary of the questions asked and the University's responses are as follows:

Question: 

Please provide the total count of DAM records that would be indexed for discovery so we can size the discovery environment appropriately (to provide accurate pricing).
Answer:

We are not currently able to provide an accurate number of DAM records that would potentially be indexed for the system as we do not currently index any of the disparate digital collections of our member libraries.  Building/creating digital collections is also not yet underway at several libraries in the consortium but will likely be pursued in the future once a library platform is acquired that can index external DAM systems such as the DALNET DSpace installation.  A best estimate for the entire consortium, at this time, and anticipating future activity, may be up to as many as 250,000 to 500,000 records, including existing and potential future collections.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Email; ab4889@wayne.edu and to Robin Watkins, Buyer I, Email; ag5343@wayne.edu.  Copy both Valerie Kreher and Robin Watkins on all E-Mail questions.  

Thank you,

Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
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